
Linda Kreamer
Orr's Island
LD 2283
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee:
I’m writing in support of LD 2283, “An Act to Enact the Crisis Intervention Order 
Act to Protect the Safety of the Public”.  I believe this bill will make Maine a safer 
place for us all while protecting the rights of gun owners.  My support for this bill is 
offered with all of us in mind but most particularly I am thinking of those police men 
and women and sheriffs who risk their lives to protect the people of Maine.  Please 
give them the tools to do so.
Thank you.
Sincerely yours,
Linda Kreamer
5 Lane Road
Orr’s Island, ME  04066
lindakreamer6@gmail.com


